
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Oconee County Conservatives Welcome Bob Hoover as New Vice President 
 
Walhalla, SC— The Board of Directors of the Oconee County Conservatives (OCC) is proud to announce 
the unanimous appointment of Bob Hoover as the organization’s new Vice President. A steadfast 
advocate for conservative values, Hoover brings a wealth of experience and a strong commitment to the 
principles that guide the OCC. 
 
President Roel Cruz expressed his enthusiasm for the appointment, stating, “Bob Hoover is a man with 
impeccable conservative values and a stalwart sense of integrity. He is unbiased and fair-minded with a 
strong and passionate belief in the constitution. He is an excellent choice for Vice President of OCC.” 
 
Hoover has been an active and influential member of the OCC, consistently demonstrating his dedication 
to upholding conservative ideals and fostering a sense of community within the organization. In his new 
role, he will work closely with President Cruz and the Board of Directors to further the OCC’s mission and 
strengthen its impact in Oconee County. 
 
Perry Smith, outgoing Vice President and current member of the Board of Directors, also shared his 
support for Hoover, noting, “It was worth the wait to get someone like Bob elected to the VP position. Bob 
brings years of team building experience to the OCC and will be a crucial step forward in building our 
conservative movement.” 
 
Hoover’s appointment marks a new chapter for the OCC as it continues to grow and influence local policy 
and elections. Under his leadership, the organization aims to build upon its past successes and continue 
advocating for conservative values and candidates in the county. 
 
The OCC Board of Directors extends its warmest congratulations to Bob Hoover on his appointment and 
is eager to work alongside him in advancing the principles and goals of the Oconee County 
Conservatives. 
 


